	Our Ref: NW0027
18th August 2015


FAO: The Highways Manager

Highways Department

London Borough of Camden Council

6th Floor

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ
Dear Sir/Madam,
Proposed EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd Telecommunications Installation Upgrade.

At -The Spaniards Inn, Spaniards Road, Hampstead Heath, NW3 7JJ
I write to formally advise you that, on behalf of EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd, I am submitting a Prior Approval (GPDO) application to upgrade the current equipment as outlined on the enclosed Developer’s Notice. 
Yours faithfully,

Damian Hosker
BA (Hons), MA, MRTPI

Planning Consultant

Email: d.hosker@wilkinson-helsby.co.uk
